
 
   

     
             
     
                 

 
 
                                       

                                         
                                   
                                           

                                   
                                       

               
 

   
 
                   
     

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: Extension and widening of 15th Sideroad King City 

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐
From: Julie M 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 6:29 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Extension and widening of 15th Sideroad King City 

I wish to voice our concern regarding the extension and widening of the 15th Sideroad through to Jane Street and 
ultimately Highway 400. Our primary concern is the effect that this will have on the water table and thereby the drinking 
water wells in Kingscross. The transportation of hazardous materials along this route as a truck bypass creates the 
potential for a spill effecting the groundwater and is of immense concern. The sheer volume of traffic as well as the salt 
and road runoff will most certainly effect the quality of the groundwater running directly south into Kingscross Estates. 
Due to the sensitive environmental nature of the area and of the groundwater table, we hope that you reconsider your 
evaluation of this route as a possible solution. 

Respectfully yours, 

Julie and Dave MacIver ‐ Kingscross Estates, King City Champlain Cres. 
King City, Ont. 
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